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To find out more look out 

for our special promotion 

posters in store.  

  

May Day Holiday Promotion Weekend 

One for the toolbox 

One of the real pleasures of 

running your own local  

business is trying to find 

products and services which 

we hope our customers will 

enjoy.  

Last May we were delighted 

with the response we had to 

our new look store opening 

weekend and wondered   

how we could do something 

similar this year.  

Well why not join us for our 

May Day Holiday Promotion 

Weekend on Friday 3rd and 

Saturday 4th May?  

Not only will you find a 

range of special offers only 

available on these two days,  

you will also find some  free 

giveaways and refreshments 

to enjoy whilst you  look 

around the store and garden 

centre.  

A couple of suppliers will 

also be available on Saturday 

to highlight their product 

ranges and I have also     

arranged for a tool        

sharpener to visit us so that 

all those shears,  loppers and 

knives which are tucked 

away in our garages and 

sheds can be sharpened 

ready for the new gardening 

season.  

Supplier Support  

 

Thanks to the support of 

Home Hardware and some 

of our other suppliers we 

have arranged some great 

offers for you.  

 5 trays of bedding plants 

only £10. (normally £2.25 each)  

 4 basket plants for £5 
(Normally £1.55 each)  

 Free tomato plant when 

you spend over £10. (whilst 

stocks last). 

 Special offers on selected 

Draper Tools, directors 

garden chairs, secateurs, 

plus many other lines. 

 

  

Available in store for only 

£2.49.  

Sometimes we come across 

a product that is really  

useful. One of my favorites 

is Epoxy Repair Putty. It 

works in a number of  

applications and is an ideal 

way of tackling some of 

those tricky jobs.  

Ever drilled a hole and  

realised it’s the wrong size? 

A little of this putty will fill the 

hole. In minutes the repair 

will set hard and you can drill 

again. I find it useful for fixing 

curtain rails where there is a 

lintel just behind the plaster. 

It works in all conditions—

some customers have used it 

to make temporary repairs to 

exhaust systems.    

 

Points of Interest  

 We can fill your summer 

hanging baskets and pots. 

Drop them in store now 

and collect them fully 

planted from mid May 

onwards.  

 Latest recorded date for a 

frost in Norfolk is early 

May. Protect tender 

plants until then.  We sell 

fleece for this purpose. 

Easy to use  and         

inexpensive! 

 Our staff member—

Bridget is licensed to  

microchip your pets. This 

is a valuable local service. 

Please speak to Bridget to 

find out more. 

 Our extended range of 

haberdashery, wool and 

patterns has gained many 

favorable comments. Save 

time and money and buy 

from us instead of travel-

ling into Norwich. The 

Dylon range of products 

is also available in store.   

Our Monthly Newsletter 

Thank you to all those who responded positively to the first edition of 

this newsletter in April.  All back issues will be available on our web site.  

www.brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk  

 
Diary Dates 

 

Bank Holidays 

We will be closed on both 

bank holidays during May.  

 

May Day Holiday               

Promotion Weekend.            

3rd / 4th May 2013.  

Join us for a special weekend 

of gardening promotions and 

special offers. Refreshments 

available.  

Gardeners Club May special 

offer. Spend £20 on basket and 

/ or bedding plants and 

receive:-   

1 basket plant free 

Discount 

weekend 

3rd and 4th 

May 



Social Media 
At Brundall Home Hardware 

we like to keep our customers 

informed about what’s going on. 

We do this using a number of 

different methods including our 

product leaflets, newletters, 

web site and facebook.  

To help get our facebook site 

up and running we are offering 

a special promotion.  

Sign into facebook and Like our 

page www.facebook.com/

BrundallHomeHardware. There 

you will find a special voucher 

which entitles you to 10% off 

our cookware range. Simply 

print this out and bring in store 

to receive the discount.  

As a special incentive we are 

also offering the 50th person to 

Like our site the opportunity to 

win a Kitchen Craft Classic 

Collection Bread Bin worth 

over £40.  

So why not sign into our  

facebook page to take  

advantage of further special 

offers and promotions.  

Please tell your friends—they 

can also benefit from this offer.  

New Catalogue 
Pick up a copy of our   

garden leisure and  

furniture catalogue in store 

now.  

Quality products at bargain 

prices.  

Andrew’s Top Tip 

Last month we looked at how to spruce up your bathroom tiles with 

Hagesen Mould Spray. This month we will be looking at the tricky subject 

of replacing silicone seals.  

Start by removing as much of the seal as possible using 

a knife. This will leave a residue which can be easily 

removed using HG Silicone Seal Remover. This really 

does work and will provide a blemish free surface for 

your new seal.  

Next you need to clean all surfaces with metholated 

spirit. (Do not use anything else). This will ensure that you have a perfectly 

clean surface upon which the new silicone seal can be placed.  

Then using masking tape, mask off the area you wish to seal. Spend some 

time on this and you will get a better result. Mask off approx 5mm either 

side of the new silicone joint, i.e. 5mm on the tiles and 5mm on the bath 

or shower.  

Apply the new silicone. Use a good quality seal such as the Unibond    

product we sell at £5.55. Apply using a cartridge gun and press into the 

joint between the masking tape using a wet finger. Run the finger along the 

length of the seal. Kitchen towel is handy to wipe your finger.  

Once you are happy with the new seal immediately remove the masking 

tape. To do this pull up and cleanly away from the silicone. You should be 

left with a perfectly applied silicone seal which will last for many years.  

Perfect silicone seals  

Charity Car Wash 

Well done to Rory Marsden and 

his team for raising £200 from 

the charity car wash on 13 April. 

All proceeds will be donated to 

World Cancer Research as part 

of Rory’s sponsored cycle ride 

from London to Paris.  

Missed this event. Not a  

problem. We will be running this 

event again on Saturday 1st June 

between 10.30am and 1pm. So 

please turn up with your car and 

get a summer spruce up.  

Minimum donation £6.00.  

Contact us on 01603 714341 

E-mail: 

info@brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk 

 

Find us on the web 

www.brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk 

 

www.facebook.com/BrundallHomeHardware 

  

Home delivery service available on purchases 

over £15.00. Deliveries to Brundall, Postwick, 

Blofield, Blofield Heath, Strumpshaw and  

Lingwood. Deliveries at a mutually convenient 

time. Deliveries will not take place in icy  

conditions.  

70L  

Multi-purpose Compost 

RRP £5.99 

Our price £5.49 

Tool Sharpening 
Don’t forget bring your  

garden tools to the shop on  

4 May 2013  
There will be a traditional tool 

sharpener on hand to assist 

you.  

10am to 4pm 

Discounted Compost  

Save 10% off our 

cookware range 

Let’s make it another £200 

Please email me with any thoughts and comments 

on this newsletter. I would also welcome suggested 

topics for inclusion in future editions.  


